Lisa Driscoll

From: William Johnson <will211315@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 10:23 AM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Measure X

To The Measure X Advisory Board,

| support the Measure X funds going to the Sheriff's Office. We need more deputies and staff in East County. People
need to feel safe. Crime is going up everywhere and we need more law enforcement. Body worn cameras will help with
transparency. It's a win win.

William Paul
East County Resident for 16 years.



